
We are pleased to announce a new and convenient way to pay your monthly 
Health & Welfare Fund premiums.   You can now pay your premium by credit or 
debit card through a safe and secure online portal.  

You can establish an online account by visiting the Fund’s website at 
www.oefi.org and click on the green Member Premium Payments button.  The 
enrollment process is simple and very similar to any other secure website you 
may use to pay your mortgage, credit card, cable TV or other bills.  In addition to 
making online payments, you will have the ability to set up recurring payments so 
that the same amount can be sent to the Fund Office on the same day each 
month.   

In order to protect your identity and prevent fraud, we will not be able to take 
any credit card information by telephone and your credit card information will not 
be kept on file in this office.  The online payment processor is Wells Fargo Bank 
that processes hundreds of thousands of secure credit card transactions every 
day.  

We urge you to consider this safe and convenient method of premium payment 
to ensure there is no lapse in your coverage due to lost or returned checks. 

If you have any questions or need assistance with the enrollment process, please 
call our Member Services Department at (866) 400-5200, Monday – Friday from
8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., PST.

Sincerely: 

The Fund Office 

http://www.oefi.org/



